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Hello Parents! 

This year is off to a great start! The students have been 
working hard at their daily routines and building stamina for 

each subject.  We have begun functioning within what will be 
our normal routines with “most” kinks worked out. 

 Hope you all can make it to Open House. We will be going 
over a few more details about how the class is run, grades, 
testing, etc.  I will also cover the basics like transportation, 

lunch, recess, homework, behavior and open the floor for any 
questions that you may have.  The students will be excited to 

show you what they have been working on.  
 

Class T-Shirts have been ordered and I expect them soon.   
 

Please consider participating in the Scholastic Orders.  This 
program has provided so many wonderful free resources to 
our classroom.  Placing the order for books online is easy. 

 
Email:  I try to check it as often as I can, snack time and at 

lunch and specials.  But some days it’s not possible.  So 
please send written notes for transportation and absences. 
Please be sure to label all of your student’s things, if it’s not 

attached to them…backpacks & jackets- it is good to label it. 
 

BoxTops & Pop Tabs: We collect them.  WNP’s PTO 
counts and collects these.  It is also a school wide challenge. 
The classrooms who collect the most win prizes through the 

year!   
 
 
 Diving ahead: 

9/5/2016: Labor Day-No School 

9/8/16: First Library Night 

9/13/16: 1st Grade Open House 6-7:00pm 

9/14/16: Early Release Day 

Star Books Store 

Open Daily at 8:00-8:15 

Books are $3.00 each. 

Library Nights 

Tuesday evenings from 5:30 to 
7:00 p.m. our library is open.  
Students can check out books and 
take A.R. test. Mrs. Witter is also 
there to answer any questions and 
is a great reading resource.   

ClassLink: 

Classlink is a new portal that 
students use to access our 
computer programs.  They can 
access Classlink from home. There 
are some kinks being worked out 
with this being a new program. 
Watch for info on Classlink as it 
will be how students access IXL 
(math practice) and other 
computer programs from home.   

 


